
GIRLS 
HOLIDAY 

IN 
SYDNEY 

Two of the Bourke girls who were brought to Sydney 
by Balgowlah Lions Club during the May school holidays, 
were billeted with Mr. and Mrs. H. Small, of Balgowlah. 

Mr. Small is sales manager at the Sydney Fish Markets. 
Mrs. Small is prominent in women’s activities, and is a 
member of the V.I.E.W. Club, which is associated with 
the Smith Family, a well-known Sydney charitable 
institution. 

The girls who stayed with the Small family were Pat 
Dixon ( I  3) and Brenda Dixon ( I  2 ) .  

Brenda is Pat’s niece. She is the daughter of Pat’s 
oldest brother. 

The Balgowlah Lions Club entertained the two girls, 
with the other Bourke children who made the trip, most 
of the time. 

Club members took the girls up the A.M.P. Building at 
Circular Quay which when it was built in 1956 was the 
highest building in Sydney. 

The picture shows the Dixon girls during their stay at 
the home of Mr. and Mrs. Small. 

In one, they are shown with Mrs. Small, and the 
Small’s 19 years old daughter, Rhonda. 

In the other picture, Pat (left) and Brenda are shown at 
the breakfast table. 
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